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A Mission and Ministry Message from Bishop Tracy S. Malone  
“Beloved, God’s Spirit is moving in and through our United Methodist 
churches in some amazing and transformative ways. I see a measure of the 
fullness of God as I attend your worship services and share in conversa-
tions with clergy and laity. I see a measure of the fullness of God as I wit-
ness how local churches are sharing the love, the grace, and the hospitality 
of Jesus Christ with their neighbors, how you’re feeding the hungry and car-
ing for those who have suffered trauma and pain, and how you are connect-
ing with those who are looking for hope and community,” shares Bishop  
Tracy S. Malone in this video message.  

 

Later in her message, while directing congregations and clergy to the disaf-
filiation resources available on the East Ohio Conference website, Bishop 
Malone reiterates her hope and prayer that no one feels that they have to 
choose to leave or separate from The United Methodist Church. She also 
assures clergy and laity of congregations that “no one will be abandoned.”  

 
The bishop’s video message also includes a timeline denoting these three 
important dates related to matters of disaffiliation: 

April 3 – deadline to notify your superintendent and the bishop’s  
office in writing, 

May 3 – deadline for district superintendents to schedule church 
conferences, and 

     May 20 – deadline for full disaffiliation cost payments to be         
      received.  
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ovt7vyhSH-YYdCczaKF71s05XfhbT8pvW0jK3mw_z_rZHFjTQvZzMCND9S8gm8pEy703mJYU7lD4ToGNEom4lUMQZATwGp41Qrmjulw1XHG61-DZEOzYiuSTek4mB47eb7TIYkaDaBdKPRx4rmRhHA==&c=j-lXjO8KyaPkJazbc36FO1iZSKK63qvsPI4V9DydoQYOM484cCqzZQ==&ch=ZfY8X6n8IGai
http://eocumcnews.com/2023/02/06/february-6-2023/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ovt7vyhSH-YYdCczaKF71s05XfhbT8pvW0jK3mw_z_rZHFjTQvZzMCND9S8gm8pEy703mJYU7lD4ToGNEom4lUMQZATwGp41Qrmjulw1XHG61-DZEOzYiuSTek4mB47eb7TIYkaDaBdKPRx4rmRhHA==&c=j-lXjO8KyaPkJazbc36FO1iZSKK63qvsPI4V9DydoQYOM484cCqzZQ==&ch=ZfY8X6n
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WITH THE DS IN APRIL 
3– ANNUAL CONFERENCE REGISTRATION  
4– MLK SERVICE 
7– GOOD FRIDAY– OFFICE CLOSED 
9– PREACHING AT EP 
10– OFFICE CLOSED 
15-TRANSTION TRAINING 
16– BUILDING CONSECRETION  
17– STTP READING  
17-DLB ZOOM  
18-20– CABINET 
24– CONFERENCE STAFF MEETING OFFICE CLOSED  
28– NEW DS TRANSITION DAY 
28– ACTION BANQUET                                                                
30– SPRING DISTRICT CONFERENCE @HOWLAND                                                                                                   

                                                                                                    
East Ohio E-News 

E-News is the bi-weekly electronic newsletter of the East 
Ohio Conference. Its purpose is to communicate the 
many ways that conference clergy and laity are making and 
maturing disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation 
of the world. The electronic newsletter includes messages 
from Bishop Malone and other announcements regarding 
the mission and ministry within The East Ohio Confer-
ence.  Click Here: to visit the East Ohio E-News 
webpage.  When you click on the link it will take you to 
the conference website page, on the right will be a space 
for you to enter your email address so that you can receive 
them straight from the Conference Office.   

 
Every Summer Has a Story 
Make Camp a part of your story in 2023! 

Want a chance to tour the sites, talk to the staff, and see what is 
being offered for Summer Camps 2023?  Join us on the following 
dates.  

Camp Asbury:  Sunday, April 16th from 2:00 – 5:00 p.m. 
Camp Wanake: Saturday, April 29th from 2:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

(includes Resurrection Egg Hunt) 
Camp Aldersgate: Saturday, May 7th from 2:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

 
Do those dates not work for you?   Contact the site directly and set 
up your own visit. 
Aldersgate – info@campaldersgate.org – 330-627-4369 
Asbury – info@campasbury.org – 330-569-3171 
Wanake – info@campwanake.org – 330-756-2333 
 
Aldersgate, Asbury and Wanake are looking for Summer Staff 
Our summer program requires a great number of qualified staff to 
be successful.  We are looking for outstanding Christian women 
and men for summer staff positions.  We are looking for counselors, 
lifeguards, program staff, food service, administration and mainte-
nance.  Go to www.EOCSummercamps.org and click on the “Staff 
& Volunteer” tab for more information.   Or contact the camps di-
rectly: 

Aldersgate – 330-627-4369 

Asbury – 330-569-3171 

Wanake – 330-756-2333 

A very big thank you from the District Office to ALL 
the churches that turned in their 2022 Annual Church 
Audit in on time. For those who have not yet submitted 
yours, they need to be sent ASAP.  Please & Thank you 

https://eocumcnews.com/e-news/
mailto:info@campaldersgate.org
mailto:info@campasbury.org
mailto:info@campwanake.org
http://www.EOCSummercamps.org


 

Western Reserve United Women in Faith would like to 
invite all ladies to our luncheon and program on Thursday, 
April 13, at noon in the Western Reserve UMC Fellowship 
Hall, 4580 Canfield Rd., Canfield. Lunch will be provided, a 
To RSVP or for more information, contact Diane Price at 
ddprice@zoominternet.net. 

 

Spring District Conference 

Spring district conference will begin at 2:30pm on Sunday, 
April 30, 2023 at Howland UMC.  Breakout sessions planned 
so far include Upwards Sports and connecting with your pre-
school families—stay tuned for more! 

 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE:  June 8-10 

Registration starts: April 3 

Registration closes May 12                                                          
If you will need daycare assistance, please let the District Of-
fice know in advance.  

 

 

The District is sponsoring a table of 8 for the banquet 

below. Please contact the district office if you are     

interested in attending. 

Clergy Birthdays for April 

1–  Ken Gifford 
6– Ivy Smith 
 

 

RETIREE BREAKFAST 

Wed. April 26,  9:00 a.m. at  Eat ‘N Park,  
5451  Mahoning Ave. Austintown. 

 
 
 
PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:    
   All those still suffering from COVID-19 in different ways;   all 
pastors and churches during this busy and challenging  period of 
transition. 
   Please also pray for Elaine Weaver (Retired Local Pastor), Joan 
Ready (Widow of Rev. Chuck Ready) , Rev. Doug Lewis   

  

IT’S DINNER TIME, ETC.                                                   

Swiss Steak Dinner -  Sat., April 1,  4-6 (Drive thru only) 
@Vienna UMC, 4265 Warren-Sharon Rd. Vienna, 44473   
 
Thursday, April 6, 4pm until sold out  Swiss Steak Drive thru 
Dinner at Western Reserve UMC, 4580 Canfield Rd, Canfield 
44406 
  
                                                                                                                             
Breakfast - Sat. April 8, 8:30-11 at Smith Corners UMC., 3000 
S. Canfield-Niles Rd., Youngstown. Free/by donation.  
 
Chicken Pie Drive-thru dinner Sat. April 8,  @ Fowler UMC. 
3426 Youngstown-Kingsville Rd. Fowler,  44418.  
 
“Supper at the Corner” Thurs., April 20 4:30-6pm at Smith 
Corners UMC., 3000 S. Canfield-Niles Rd., Youngstown.  
 
Damascus UMC, 300 Valley Rd, Salem 44460,  Saturday,  
April 15  7-10:30am Community Breakfast  
 
Brookfield UMC 6951 Grove St. Brookfield, 44403, Drive thru 
Spaghetti Dinner  Sat. April 15,  4-6pm or SOLD-OUT 
 
Brookfield UMC Food Pantry  Sat. April 29, 10-noon 
6951 Grove St. Brookfield, 44403 
 

  

Western Reserve UMC’s (4580 Canfield Rd, Canfield, 
44406) Annual GAB (Garage, Attic, Basement) Sale is com-
ing up on May 4-6. We will be setting up April 24-May 3 and 
donations are welcome. We especially need furniture (this 
brings in the most money) and a lot of volunteers to make 
this a Super GAB Sale  financially. This year all funds will go 
towards much needed Church Repairs. Contact JoAnn (330-
318-7952) for more information or to volunteer.  
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